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310 CITY HALL 

15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD 

SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615 

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer 

EMAIL:  legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

PHONE:  (651) 266-8585    FAX:  (651) 266-8574 

 

 

September 22, 2016 

 

 

Casey Swaim 

5450 Carlson Rd 

Shoreview MN 55126 

 

VIA EMAIL: cswaim@larkinind.com 

Terry Quaale 

1613 Ridgewood Ln N 

Roseville MN 55113 

 

VIA EMAIL:  tmmquaale@yahoo.com 

 

 

Re: Appeal for Property at 886 Edmund Avenue 

 

Dear Ms. Swaim & Ms. Quaale: 

 

This is to confirm that on September 20, 2016, at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council grant an extension to June 1, 

2017 for the parking surface and July 1, 2016 for the roof. 

 

If you wish to contest to this recommendation, the City Council Public Hearing is on 

Wednesday, October 19, 2016 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers/Courthouse. 

 

Any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

Legislative Hearing Coordinator 

 

Cc: Fire Supervisors 

 Laura Huseby 
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